From: Chaitanya Jayanti

To: Ashley Owens; Jessica Carpenter

Cc: eguignon

Subject: Resignation from Parks & Recreation Board
Date: Monday, August 1, 2022 8:04:18 AM

Hi Ashley and Jessica,

I write to regrettably inform you that I am no longer able to serve as a member of the Parks &
Recreation Board. I have been working through major life changes which have required me to
travel out of Coppell on a regular basis and I can no longer provide the attendance and
presence to Board matters that are expected of me. I want to thank you all and the City of
Coppell for the opportunity to serve on the Board and I wish you the best in the future as you
work for the community. Please accept my resignation effective immediately.

Kind regards,
Chaitu
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